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Grants 

We are now contracted with the grant agency that is working with the city of Portola for a grant 
search and match.  I am working with one of their researchers and giving them information on the 
programs I had previously discussed for grant focus with President McClure and the Board. 

Two more grant applications went out for the WP 165 program, one to Sierra Pacific Foundation 
and one to Trains Magazine for their Preservation Award. 

I am working with Chris Allan on finalizing the Kickstarter campaign for the 165. 

Work on the year end fundraiser continues and should have more information for approval by the 
Board soon. 

 


	FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY
	DATE:   October, 2015

